
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  23rd June 2023 

English 

This week we have finished watching ‘The Blue Umbrella’ and we 
were delighted with the ending. In our sentence writing, we focused 
on using adverbs, positive adjectives and personification to describe 
the sounds of the vehicles in the street. Next week we will be writing 

our own love story between two objects we have created. 

Maths 

This week, our incredible mathematicians started learning all about 
bar charts and pictograms ( Statistics). They have interpreted and 

drawn both pictograms and bar charts including discussions on the 
difference between the two representations of data. For bar charts, 

the children have spoken about the x-axis (horizontal line),the y-axis 
(vertical line) and the scales (values) that need to be considered be-

fore drawing it.  To consolidate learning in Maths with different ma-
nipulatives and to help with visual learning, the children can explore 

MathsBot.com. 

 

 

RE 

This week we started our Sikhism RE unit. The children have been 
shown some Sikh artefacts and learnt about the values of the reli-
gion. They have explored popular Sikh stories such as the Milk and 

the Jasmine flower and learnt the importance of sharing such as the 
langar. Next week the children will learn about the Khalsa and the 

5K’s. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Priory School Jubilee – we are going to cele-
brate the school’s opening on Friday 8th Sep-
tember. The school will have been open for 70 
Years! Please keep checking the schools news-
letter for events organised for this special 
day. 

 Labelling clothing — please ensure your 
child’s jumper/cardigan is labelled with their 
name. This will make it easier to locate and 
return to your child if they are misplaced. 

 Ure museum trips— two classes have now vis-
ited the Ure museum. 3 Moore will be travel-
ling there next Tuesday. We are still awaiting 
volunteer payment of £4.60 from some par-
ents. Please do pay as soon as you can—
thank you. 

 Non school uniform day — 30th July. For a 
£1.00 donation, the children can wear their 
own suitable for school clothes. 

 Priory Friends meeting — thank you to all 
those parents that have attended Priory 
Friends meetings over the past few weeks. It 
is fantastic to see positive engagement. The 
next PF’s coffee morning is on Wednesday 
12th July. We look forward to seeing you 
then. 

 Strike days—5th July and 7th July. Infor-
mation regarding possible school closures 
will be announced as soon as possible. 

     Star of the week  

            3Rashford        All of 3 Rashford        3Moore       Preston          3Wicks:    Kamran 

Word of the Week:       guide 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Year 3 PE news 

Year 3 PE will take place next Wednesday 28th June between 
9—11am.  Children to wear PE uniform this day. 

Sports day — Monday 3rd July between 1—3pm.  

Children to wear PE uniform this day. A celebration of your 
child’s sporting achievements. Please do come along to cheer 

the children on! 


